
Borough of Chatham 
 

Annual Curbside Brush Collection 
Monday, March 21, 2016 

 

The Chatham Borough Department of Public Works will be making a curbside 

collection of brush on Monday, March 21, 2016. Please have your brush out at the 

curb by 7:30 a.m. on Monday morning. Tree limbs and branches should be tied in a 

bundle with twine and not exceed 4’ long and 4” in diameter. This is a brush only 

collection. Brown leaf bags, leaves, grass, tree stumps and shrubs will not be 

collected at this time.  

 

 

Please contact the Public Works Department at 973-635-5242 or 

publicworks@chathamborough.org should you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:publicworks@chathamborough.org

